Michael Schwarz 5529 Old Hwy Q Manitowoc, WI 54220

July 12, 2021

Alderman Michael Cummings - District 3 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Alderman Cummings,

I am writing to express my wish that 8th & 10th streets in downtown Manitowoc revert to two-way traffic.

Two-way streets will;

- Make residential streets safer!
- Remove 1.7 miles of state highway from residential streets.
- Slow traffic down, making streets more pedestrian friendly.
- Increase commerce downtown.
- Make it easier for you to get where you want to go by giving you the freedom to choose the best path to your destination.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Schwarz Michael Schwarz